
SEPTEMBER, 2020 Sir James Dunn Academy               

Message from the Admin. Team 

 Welcome back to SJDA.  This year will look a little      

different but we are all glad to be open and the students 

back in our classrooms.  The middle level will be in their 

own bubble for each grade.  They will stay in there       

assigned Homeroom classroom for the day .  Breaks & 

lunch will be taken  separately from the other grades.  

We will be having a staggered entry for all Grades.  The 

first day, Tuesday, September 8th will be Grade 6  for a 

Day and the Grade 12’s.  The Grade 12’s will have their 

Grad Luncheon, have Grad Class Elections and help 

with Grade 6 activities.  The Grade 7 and 11’s will be here 

for the day on September 9th.  The Grade 8 and 10’s on 

September 10th and Grade 9 for a Day on September 

11th. 

 Reminder School Fees are to be paid online only.  Please 

go to our SJDA Website to sign up.  Teachers will not be 

handling cash this year due to Covid-19.   

 Welcome to our new staff members Mr. Boutilier and 

Ms. Rans. Mr. Boutilier will be teaching  middle level .  

Ms. Rans will be teaching Math 9 and 10 & Fin Work 

Place Math. 

 Golf and Badminton will be beginning ASAP—contact 

Michael. Head@nbed.nb.ca for golf & badminton  

 Our PSSC is looking for new members—all parents are 

welcome to attend.  Please call the school for more       

details. 

 Grade 11/12’s must go to the Office if they have any 

courses they would like to change. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Please call the school at 529-

5010 if you have any questions 

or concerns about the school 

year. 

 There will be no Café at breaks 

or Cafeteria at lunch until  the 

second or third week of 

school.  Students will need to 

bring snacks, drinks & a lunch 

daily.   There will be no fruit 

basket available unfortunately 

until further notice. 

 There will be a PSSC Meeting 

ASAP.  All Parents are        

welcome to join.   

 Grad Luncheon at 12:05 on 

Tuesday, September 8th in 

Room 203.  The Virtual Grad 

Parent Meeting will take place 

in early October to  discuss 

upcoming graduation events & 

fundraisers  

 Group A—Grade 11’s for High 

School Students will begin on      

Monday, September 14th  

 Group B—Grade 12’s for High 

School Students will begin on 

Tuesday, September 15th  

 September 30th is Orange 

Shirt Day—to be mindful of 

the experiences of those who 

attended residential schools in 

Canada 

 We wish Gwen & Elias good luck 

this year.  They did a great job as 

Co-Presidents of the Grad Class 

of 2020. 


